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JULY 20, 2018 VISIT OUR WEB SITE  

You're invited! 

 

With your help, we've raised $5 million for the Legacy Campaign, a hospital 

improvement project to increase Emergency Department capacity, enhance Acute 

Rehabilitation Center services, advance imaging technology, and expand cancer 

care services.  

Please join us on Sunday, July 29th from 3:00-5:00pm at the Matthew Will 

Memorial Medical Center, adjacent to Arroyo Grande Community Hospital at 850 

Fair Oaks Avenue. We will enjoy a brief presentation and refreshments, as well as 

tours of the Matthew Will Memorial Medical Center construction site.  

Please RSVP with Shelby McLean at 805.994.5419 or 

shelby.mclean@dignityhealth.org 
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Foundation members just like 
you help to make a difference 
every day. 

DONATE NOW  

Have an idea for a story? Have exciting news you'd like to share? 
Join the conversation. 
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Arroyo Grande Community Hospital Foundation 

345 South Halcyon Road, Arroyo Grande, CA  93420 

supportagch@dignityhealth.org | www.supportarroyogrande.org 

DONAT E NOW  
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